(and 7/8 Grade Math Notes, too)

February 4, 2022

Dear Families,

Thank you to those of you who have met for conferences already. I will be meeting
with the remaining families over the next few days.

We are still collecting items for the veterans. Small flashlights, adult jigsaw
puzzles, address books, plexiglass picture frames, pocket-sized note pads, large print
crossword puzzles, and full-sized candy bars are still needed.

We finally changed the natron and checked on our mummification progress.

We did eventually test in theology. Seriously, this was the test of delays, between
CSW activities and snow days. We begin Confirmation next week.

We will use next week to complete a final project on The Call of the Wild and get
back into a few grammar rules.

Math 5 continues to work with fractions.

Math 6 is converting units within the same system and between customary and
metric.

Math 7A has finished module 6, with a test earlier today.

Math 7B is working with two-step equations.

Math 8 is busy determining slope and writing equations of a line.

Algebra is working with polynomials.

Peace,

Mrs. Sullivan
ssullivan@saintscjm.com






